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Message 
It has come to our knowledge that ISHRAE (Indian Society of 

Heating Refrigerating and Air Conditioning Engineers) is going to 
organise the 7th edition of REFCOLD INDIA 2024 at Kolkata on 03-05th 
of October, 2024. 

REFCOLD India is an initiative of ISHRAE, which has been 
actively working towards expanding the refrigeration and cold chain 
industry with an objective to bringing forward the best technological 
solutions and increasing the overall growth of this sector. 

The Cold Storages are the mainstay for maintaining food 
security and price stabilization of the Agricultural commodities. Apart 
from ensuring earning security for the farming community, it also 
generates a large number of direct and indirect employment 
opportunities.  

Our member Cold Storages have been getting valuable inputs 
on the Cold Storage, Cold Rooms, Refer Vans, Pack Houses and Food 
Processing technologies through the REFCOLD event. The members 
also get to know on latest trends, innovations, challenges and 
opportunities for development of sustainable Cold Chain Industry. The 
exhibition would provide opportunity for attendees to connect with fellow 
Cold Chain industry players in the State including potential clients, 
investors for establishing effective linkages and networking.  

 This event also leads to many new tie-ups and business 
collaboration with the stakeholders, thereby opening up opportunities for 
expanding and strengthening their businesses in the post harvest and 
cold chain sector. 

Being an active player of the Cold Chain community, I extend 
my heartiest congratulations for organising REFCOLD India 2024 and 
my best wishes for all the success of the event.  

 

President,   OCSA 
 


